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Patch. The owners of a
Texas chicken farm are
being criminally
prosecuted for allowing
their hens to die from
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starvation and neglect.
Some of the animals
were so emaciated
that staff were afraid
to touch them. Animal
advocates say this is
the latest in a rash of
cruel conditions seen
at some poultry
companies. "The hens
suffer immensely," said
Deena Stringer, with
Mercy for Animals.
"They are fighting for
their lives." The owners
of Groom Poultry are
being criminally
prosecuted for allowing
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their hens to starve to
death. Some of the
animals were so
emaciated that
Groom's staff was
afraid to touch them.
"The hens are so
skinny that they could
snap their necks if you
touched them,"
Stringer said. "They
are just lying there -they cannot move."
Groom Poultry is
charged with 15 counts
of cruelty to animals.
The farm's owner, Jerry
Paul Sasser, is also
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being investigated by
the agriculture
department for
allegedly keeping 15
other chickens in a
horrific condition.
"These hens spent six
weeks in feces and
urine," Stringer said.
"They were so
malnourished they
could not even walk
properly." An inspector
with the USDA raided
the farm in October.
"The results were
horrific, really,"
Stringer said. "These
6/9

chickens were living in
filth, they had their
wings tied down, some
had their feet cut off,
they were barely
covered in feathers."
Investigators say they
found at least 13 birds
that were dead and at
least eight others
dying. "I am a former
USDA inspector,"
Stringer said. "I know
how chickens should
look." "The birds had
little to no body fat,
and their bones were
protruding through
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their skin." Inspectors
said the birds were
made to stand in their
own waste and
urinated and pooped
on themselves. The
birds were bred for
slaughter, but not long
before the raid, they
were sent to a local
supermarket. "Every
time this happens,
people wonder how
this can happen,"
Stringer said. "It does
happen very often.
These are not isolated
incidents, 6d1f23a050
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